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MESSAGE FROM 
MRS LAWRENCE

  

                                                                                                                                                             

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a busy week at school. Year 4 have had a 
fantastic time at Bushcraft doing all kinds of exciting 
activities. Rehearsals for the Year 6 production of The Lion 
King are in full swing and the Year 6 team are very 
impressed with how well the children have learned their 
lines!

Last Friday was Science Day. This year our school has 
been part of a partnership of local schools working with 
the Ogden Trust, a charity which promotes physics 
teaching in schools. As part of this, Year 3 and Year 5 
have been trialling exciting new resources as part of their 
work on forces. For Science Day, each class was 
challenged with building rockets to launch using a special 
rocket launcher. The children worked scientifically to 
develop their rockets then carried out fair tests on the 
field to launch their rockets and measure how far they 
travelled. Congratulations to Maisie Blosse in Elmer Class 
whose rocket travelled 30m! 

Next week is an exciting week for KS1 as Year 1 have 
their trip to Leeds Castle on Wednesday and Year 2 are 
visiting Hever Castle on Thursday. 

Please remember that Friday the 27th of June is an INSET 
day and school is closed to children. 

Finally I would like to say thank you to everyone who was 
involved in the Summer Fair and Colour Run. This was a 
fantastic event which lots of children and their families 
enjoyed. It raised valuable funds and we are very grateful 
for the hard work which went into organising this.

Have a wonderful weekend,

Mrs Lucas & Mrs Sharrock
Assistant Headteachers and Safeguarding Leads

Weekly Whole School 
Attendance 94%

Weekly Class Attendance

Excellent attendance ‘gold’ 
98-100%

Chaya - 97.2%
Ebeneezer Tweezer - 97.2%

        Good Attendance ‘green’
96 - 97.9%

  Tiger - 96.6%
     Caterpillar - 96.3%

 Elmer - 97.8%
Sofia Valdez - 96%

Well Done!

Stars of the Week

Caterpillar - Mya P & Oliver C  
Tiger - Grace C  
Elmer - Maisie B
Chameleon - Harrison W
Crayon - Whole Class
Charlie Cook - Athena D 
Sofia Valdez - Whole class
Gregory Cool - Whole class
Chaya - Whole class
Ebenezer Tweezer - Whole class
Pevensie - Ava T
Gelifen - H (Harley J)
Fred - Sophie P & Theo P
Skellig - Pixie-Lace B
Aspire - Sammy S

Congratulations!

House Points

Holmes
Hawking
Rowling

Attenborough



              
MAKATON
Sign of the Week

                                             
                           Sun                        

 

 HAVE A FANTASTIC WEEKEND  
https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

Weekly Lunch Menus
We will continue sending out weekly menus each Friday afternoon as we feel this is working well for families and keeps this 

fresh in your inbox!

Mrs Freeman

23rd June - Reception 2025 intake- 
Taster session 1

25th June - Year 1 - Leeds Castle 
School Trip 

26th June - Year 2 - Hever Castle - 
School Trip  

27th June - Inicio Trust Day (Inset 
Day)

30th June - 4th July - PGL Devon (Yr 
6)

30th June - Reception 2025 intake - 
Taster session 2

30th June - Year 5 - WW2 Trip and 
Worshop

4th July - Year 3 - Portals to the past 

7th July - Ambassador Assembly 9am 
- Invite Only

7th July - Reception 2025 intake - 
Taster session 3 

8th July - Sports Day

10th July - Reception - Kent Life - 
School Trip 

DIARY DATES
Keep a note!

Water Playground Use

Roll of Honour

LANGUAGE OF THE 
MONTH

Albanian 
Hello:    Tungjatjeta

Goodbye:   Lamtumirë

Thank you:   Faleminderit

Please ensure that 
your child has a 

refillable water bottle in 
school every day.

              
Active Travel

                                             
It is wonderful to see so many children walking, 
cycling and scooting to school in the summer term. 

Please remind your children to stop when the 
footpath crosses the car park and to leave their 
scooters and bikes in the shelter. This helps to 
prevent accidents on the busy footpaths around 
school at the start and the end of the day. 

It is lovely that the summer gives the children more 
opportunities for playing outside after school. 
However, please can we ask that you vacate the 
premises at the end of the day. 

This is important for keeping our children in the 
after-school club secure and means that they can 
play outside safely.

Thank you.

https://www.bigginhillprimary.com/

